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First name: Chuck

Last name: Powell

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: To Whom It May Concern.

 

The pack goats are not allowed to free graze but are always within our control

 

They are far less danger to Big Horned Sheep as 95% or more of packgoats are free of mycoplasma

ovipneumoniae (M.ovi). https://www.napga.org/wpcontent/uploads/2019/04/NAPgA-Summary-ofUnderstanding-

4.16.19.pdf

 

We only take a few Pack Goats out at a time.

 

Thank you for your consideration.

 

Chuck Powell

 


